
Please do not pass this rule.  This is one of the only tools the minority party has to stand up for their constituents.  I understand 
democracy and majority, however the situation we are seeing in Salem is divisive.  Because of the supermajority dynamic there is 
no debate, no dialogue, no compromise, no negotiation happing among law makers.  This is not responsible legislation.  Please 
stand up for your constituents, please promote unity across our amazing state and do not pass this rule.  Thank you for your public 
service.


